
NOTICE FROM GUARDIANS SECRETARY CINDY PHILLIPS 
 
An anonymous donor has offered to match February donations up to $5000 total.  If you 
want to make a donation NOW is a great time when it can count twice.  This will be a 
really great help in meeting our ongoing financial obligations.  It has already been a great 
morale booster. 
 
Make checks payable to: Guardians of Lick Creek and send to Regina Draper at ; 
4215 Three Creeks Trail, 
Spicewood Texas 78669. 
 
Remember that your donations are now tax deductible. 
 
We realize that many of you have already donated and we are grateful beyond words.  It 
is our hope that soon we will not have to ask you for money. 


